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DATE: 09/19/2011

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
City of Duluth Parks and Recreation Division

411 West First Street, Duluth, Minnesota 55802
218-730-4309 | www.duluthmn.gov | Kathleen Bergen, Parks and Recreation Division Mgr.

For more information contact Amy Norris, Public Information Coordinator 218-730-4312

SUBJECT: Enger Park closed due to trail/road preparation work.
BY: Amy Norris, Public Information Coordinator

Enger Park closed due to trail/road preparation work.

The City of Duluth Parks and Recreation Division announced today Enger Park will be closed
on Wednesday, September 21st and Thursday, September 22nd due to preperation work for
trail/road improvements within the park. There will be no public access into the park during

these two days. The park will reopen on Friday, September 23rd.
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